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Happy Valentine’s Day!  Our next PAC meeting will be Tuesday, February 17th at 7pm in the 

Multi-Purpose room at HGE.  Kidsitting is provided.  Come hear what exciting events the PAC is planning and 

you could win a Landmark Cinema gift card! 

Congratulations to the Beckett family, our PAC Monthly Draw winner!  Their prize is 2 free treats at one of our 

upcoming Tuesday treat days!  If you would like to be our next winner, fill out the ballot form at the end of the 

newsletter and send it into the front office.  We appreciate your comments and ideas! 

 

SPECIAL EVENTS/FUNDRAISING  

    

MOVIE NIGHT at HGE! Come join us in the HGE Gymnasium and watch the newly 

released movie from Disney Big Hero 6! Thursday, Feb. 26th. Doors open at 6pm, movie starts 

at 6:15pm. Admission is $2.00 which includes popcorn and a bottle of water. You are welcome 

to wear PJs and bring a comfy blanket and pillow.  Parents can bring a fold up chair for back of 

the gym.  Tickets to be bought in advance. Fill out the form that has been sent home and return to your 

classroom teacher. Tickets will be sent home the Monday before the movie. Don’t forget to fill out the back of 
the ticket for a chance to win the movie Big Hero 6. Bring your tickets for admission.  Please sign up to 

volunteer for the night on the PAC bulletin board in the foyer.  

 

Can’t attend but would like to win the movie? Pay $2.00 and indicate on the form you can’t attend but want a 
chance to win the movie.  Then, fill out the back of your ticket and return to the school before Feb. 26th to be 

entered into the draw. 

 
Due to the success of our last Purdy’s fundraiser, PURDY’S is BACK!  Look for order forms home this week.  

Please return orders to your classroom teachers by Wednesday, Feb. 25th to ensure your chocolate orders are 

here before spring break.  

 

 Remember your loonie for TUESDAY TREAT DAYS! 

 Keep collecting Campbell’s soup labels for a chance for your classroom to win at the end of the year.  

A poster is located on the wall across from the office with classroom results and will be updated 

regularly.  Thank you for your support! 

 

HOT LUNCH         
 

REMINDER:  

Due to a Pro-D-Day on Friday, Feb. 20th, White Spot Hot Lunch will now be on Thursday, Feb. 19th.  

 

The Hot Lunch program can be accessed online at www.hgs.hotlunches.net.   

Email b_fullerton@hotmail.com if you have any questions for our Hot Lunch Coordinator, Brandi Fullerton. 



 

VOLUNTEER CORNER 
 

We are looking for some help at our upcoming Movie Night on Thurs. Feb.26th 

Please sign up on the volunteer sheet posted on the PAC Bulletin Board between the double doors at the front 

entrance to the school.  We need help with prepping popcorn bags, taking tickets at the door, handing out 

snacks, and clean up after the show.  Please indicate on the sheet where you can help.  You can also email us 

at hge.pac@sd23.bc.ca 

 

 

 

A NOTE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 

Kiss and Drop at Helen Gorman Elementary… 

 
Parents please use the roundabout as a Kiss and Drop! Please do not park your 

car or leave it running unattended. We have a very narrow roundabout and we 

would like the cars to keep moving. 

 

Thank-you for your consideration! 

- Mrs. Ross 

 

 

 

 
 

Please remember every parent/guardian is a part of the Helen Gorman Elementary PAC.  Your ideas, opinions, 

and comments are important and are valued.  We are an amazing school community at HGE due to the 

commitment of staff, students, and parents/guardians like you. 

For current information check the school website at www.hge.sd23.bc.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

                                       

  

 

PAC Monthly Draw 

We would love your input.  Please give us your ideas. 

You could win 2 free Tuesday Treat items! 
___________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name: _______________________ 

Phone Number: _______________________________ 

                                                         (Return this entry to the school office) 


